
 

                   

Monday 12th September 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Bee Netball is coming to Chichester Netball Club 

My name is Claire Cobden and I run Chichester Netball Club.  This year, CNC is a trailblazer club for England 

Netball’s new programme and we are so excited. 

Bee Netball is England Netball’s fun and nurturing programme for 5 – 9 year olds.  

Bee Netball is a friendly, high energy and especially designed programme for children introducing them to the 

skills of passing, throwing, catching and shooting.  

Most importantly, Bee Netball will support every child’s personal development on and beyond the court, with 

a real focus on improving a child’s belief in their ability. Bee Netball is played to a unique set of ‘Beeliefs’; Bee 

Proud, Bee Strong, Bee Yourself, Bee Together, Bee Fair, Bee Friendly.  

We have a specially trained Bee Netball Leader who will run our sessions. All our Bee Leaders and coaches are 

DBS checked and have Safeguarding training as well. Before the programme starts each child will receive a 

welcome pack delivered to their home, including a personalised t-shirt, an official Bee Ball and Bee Book. 

Here at Chichester Netball club, autumn term kicks off on Monday 26th September at Bishop Luffa School, 

PO19 3HP from 5pm until 6pm.  We are hopefully holding a free taster session on Monday 19th September, but 

will await the news from England Netball on whether this can now go ahead. 

More information about Bee Netball can be found here or to ask any questions directly to Chichester Netball 

Club, please email Claire on ccawte1@googlemail.com. 

I look forward to hearing from you and know your child will LOVE this new programme on offer. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Claire Cobden 

 

 

https://www.englandnetball.co.uk/play/bee-netball/
mailto:ccawte1@googlemail.com

